Request for Comments

As part of the requirements for Gallatin Airport Authority to receive FAA funding for Airport
improvements in accordance with 49 CFR Parts 23 and 26, Gallatin Airport Authority is required
to conduct a scheduled consultation with minority, women's and general contractor groups,
community organizations, trade associations representing concessionaires currently located at
the airport, existing concessionaires themselves and other officials or organizations which could
be expected to have information concerning the availability of disadvantaged and non-
disadvantaged businesses, the effects of discrimination on opportunities for Disadvantaged
Business Enterprises (DBEs) and Airport Concession Disadvantaged Business Enterprises
(ACDBEs), and efforts to establish a level playing field for the participation of DBEs and
ACDBEs. An open meeting will be held with as many interested stakeholders as possible
focused on obtaining information relevant to the Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) and
Airport Concessions Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (ACDBE) goal setting methodologies.
The meeting will be held virtually on Wednesday, August 18, 2021, via Microsoft Teams
platform at 3:00 pm MDT. To get instructions to attend the meeting online or to ask any
guestions, please contact Scott Humphrey, Deputy Director Bozeman Yellowstone International
Airport at 406-388-6632 ext. 117.

Signed: /s/ Brian Sprenger

Director, Bozeman Yellowstone International Airport
Address 850 Gallatin Field Road, Suite #6
Belgrade, Montana 59714
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